Notes from School Community Council
November 8, 2021

School community members were welcomed and led in the pledge by Bethany
Clark, principal.

Josh Lundberg is no longer able to be on the council. Another parent will be
appointed soon.

Title 1: The Halloween Parent and Family Engagement night was a success!
Families were able to come through and see the Halloween decorations, and
students visited stations for treats and other treasures. We will most likely do it
again next year. We have around 80 students in Title 1. They are showing a lot
of progress. Some have made a year’s growth already. We were able to get
some extra funding this year through Title 1 that will mostly be spent on
technology for classrooms.

Data Gateway/Assessment: Because the Data Gateway is not updated, we will
address assessment at a later date.

TSSA Goal #1: The council reviewed Goal #1 and made some changes in
wording to update the goal. It will now state, “By the end of the 2022-2023 (goal
for next year) school year, the percent of students in grades K-5 performing on
grade level or typical progress in reading will increase.” There were also a few
other minor changes made to the Action Plan and Supporting Professional
Development Activities.

Other: Last year with TSSA money, we were able to buy new books in the library,
as well as decodable readers for small-group reading. We were also able to buy
more touchscreen Chromebooks. Now our K-1 is now one-to-one on
touchscreens.

The next meeting will be Monday, December 6, 2021.
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